
 
VILLAGE OF NEW AUBURN 

ASSESSMENT ROLL IS OPEN FOR EXAMINATION AND OPEN BOOK 
CHIPPEWA & BARRON COUNTIES 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 7O.45, the assessment roll for the Year 2O23 assessment will be open for 
examination starting on Monday, August 14, 2023 Monday thru Friday from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. 

Additionally, the assessor shall be available at the Village Hall during OPEN BOOK on TUESDAY, AUGUST 
29, 2023 AT 3:30 P.M. UNTIL 5:30 P.M.   

Instructional material will be provided at the open book to persons who wish to object to valuations 
under Wis. Stat. § 7O.47. 
 
Notice is hereby given this 3rd day of August, 2023. 

Published: August 9, 2023 
By: Ardith Story, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


